
Ending Homelessness  
Graduate Certificate 

USC Suzanne Dworak-Peck School of Social

Work is pleased to announce our new

graduate certificate in Ending

Homelessness. 

Join Our information

Sessions 

Thursday, August 11th, at 12 pm

(PST). Please join us at:

https://usc.zoom.us/j/3230183399
Wednesday, August 17th, at 6 pm

(PST). Please join us at:

https://usc.zoom.us/j/3230183399

Designated For
Our Ending Homelessness

graduate certificate is available to

USC Suzanne Dworak-Peck

School of Social Work graduate

students (MSW), graduate

students from other disciplines,

and to employed professionals.
Open to all MSW campus-based

and virtual students who reside in

Southern California

About The Graduate
Certificate

Fall 2022 Course Offerings:
If you select our Ending Homelessness graduate certificate

and enroll in SOWK 590: Directed Research for the fall

semester, please contact Monica Ellis, Senior Executive

Director, Academic Operations & Strategic Development

directly for enrollment at monicael@usc.edu.

Affiliated with the USC Suzanne Dworak-

Peck Center for Homelessness, Housing &

Health Equity Research, this certificate

offers advanced training to promote the

discovery and dissemination of evidence-

based solutions to reduce homelessness and

health disparities. The certificate acquaints

students with the history and current status

of homelessness in the United States with a

particular focus on Los Angeles that has the

largest unsheltered population in the

country. Students learn about how

homelessness, and responses to

homelessness, have been differently

conceived, defined, measured, and

prioritized. 

Students will receive a stipend for their

participation in the Annual Homeless

Count.

Have questions about required courses? Please contact Ben

Henwood, Director of the USC Suzanne Dworak-Peck Center

for Homelessness, Housing & Health Equity Research, at

bhenwood@usc.edu.
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